
Document #25 

Report to the Board of the HF Band Planning Committee 

July 2021 

 

The Bandplanning Committee includes: 

Director Jairam, N2RJ 
Director Williams, WA8EFK 
Director Carlson, W9XA 
Director Ritz, W7VO 
Ned Sterns, AA7A 
Steve Ford, WB8IMY 
1st Vice President Raisbeck, K1TWF, chair 
 

The major activity of this Committee was accomplished a year ago with the release of the band plan 

proposal.  We now wait for action on the part of the FCC (and wait, and wait, and wait.)  Could be a 

while.  The Committee as a whole has not met since then but we remain ready to step up activity if 

needed. 

73, 

Mike Raisbeck, K1TWF 

1st Vice President 

 

 

 


